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Ref:HITS/Regr./Lr/2020/ Vac. 035                           Dated: 14. 05.2020

	
Dear Parent, 

We wish to thank you for your full cooperation and support in making required facilities to your ward to attend online classes conducted by our faculty members during this pandemic period.

We are indeed happy to have had the best of technology to carry on with the teaching / learning sessions.

Anticipating the situation in the upcoming months, we as an institution are well prepared with modified lesson plans and resources that will suit us to carry on with the online regular classes in the months of May/June till reopening of the Institution after the lockdown.

Hoping to see normalcy return in our country to continue our regular activities. 

We thank parents who have remitted fees for their wards, by Pay Fees Online / through ERP links on our website .  Those parents who are yet to remit fees (excluding the final year students) are requested to remit the fees at the earliest as last date is nearing for payment of fees. 

Please note that students /parents who are paying through "Pay Fees Online" option should send the payment receipt / details along with the Name, Roll Number and Department to fees@hindustanuniv.ac.in or accounts@hindustanuniv.ac.in without fail for the preparation of receipt for your payment.

Assuring you of our best always for student community. 


Stay Healthy and Stay Safe!!


With regards, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Sd/--
REGISTRAR.        
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